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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill provides circumstances under which a person convicted of third degree criminal sexual 
conduct with a minor is not required to have his name placed on the state sex offender registry. 
 
This bill requires Judicial and the South Carolina Law Enforcement Division (SLED) to perform 
activities that will be conducted in the normal course of agency business.  Therefore, this bill will 
have no expenditure impact. 
 
A determination of the bill’s impact is pending, as the Department of Probation, Parole, and 
Pardon Services is still reviewing the bill. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Amended by the House of Representatives on April 27, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill provides circumstances under which a person convicted of third degree criminal sexual 
conduct with a minor is not required to have his name placed on the state sex offender registry.  
Should the court make a specific finding that the conviction obtained for the offense resulted 
from consensual sexual conduct, provided that the offender was eighteen years of age or younger 
or the conduct was between persons under sixteen years of age, the convicted person is not an 
offender and will not be required to have his name placed on the registry. 
 
Judicial.  This bill may result in an increase in the amount of time certain cases take to litigate in 
Family Court and General Sessions to allow the court to have sufficient evidence to make a 
determination that the offense resulted from consensual sexual conduct.  There is no data 
available to estimate the number of filings, hearings, or trials that may be impacted because of 
the implementation of this bill.  However, Judicial estimates that any changes the bill creates will 
have minimum impact and can be absorbed within existing appropriations.  Therefore, this bill 
will have no expenditure impact for Judicial.   
 
State Law Enforcement Division.  The sex offender registry is under the direction of SLED.  
The bill exempts certain persons from having to register.  Maintaining the registry is within the 
normal course of business for SLED.  Therefore, this bill will have no impact for SLED.   
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Department of Probation, Parole, and Pardon Services.  A determination of the bill’s impact 
is pending, contingent upon a response from the agency. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 


